
Newhaven Port Marine Safety Code Audit 2017  

Conducted by Marine & Risk Consultants Ltd (Marico Marine) on 26th July 2017.   

On 26th July 2017, Marico Marine conducted a compliance check audit of the Marine 
Safety Management System of the Port of Newhaven to the requirements of the Port 
Marine Safety Code (PMSC).  

Marico Marine conducted similar audits for the Newhaven Port Authority on 23rd 
April 2010, 12th October 2011, 25th September 2013 and 19th August 2015.  

This Port Marine Safety Code compliance audit was carried out using a checklist 
derived from the Code (November 2016) and the associated Guide to Good Practice 
on Port Marine Operations (February 2017). 

From what was seen during the harbour visit and from the perusal of the 
documentation supplied by the Harbour Master, Newhaven Port Authority continues 
to comply with the Port Marine Safety Code and most of the issues mentioned in the 
previous audit have been addressed.  


